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Our Mission 

Maryville is a child care organization rooted in Catholic 

social teaching and dedicated to the preservation of the 

dignity of children at every age. Our mission is to protect 

children and strengthen families while helping them reach 

their fullest potential by empowering their intellectual, 

spiritual, moral and emotional growth.
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Dear Friends,
As we look forward to the rest of this year, we reflect on our mission and 140 years of protecting children and 
strengthening families. How do we commemorate this milestone of service?

With profound gratitude. After facing a relentless three-year global pandemic, our dedicated staff, our 
committed Board of Directors and our generous donors and friends kept open the doors of Maryville for 
children and families during a fearsome time.

With sincere humility. After witnessing (and experiencing) the disruptions of the economy and society, your 
unwavering support made it possible to open several new homes for children, one new home for mothers and 
children, and expanded our Walsh Academy High School to add a Career Tech Academy.

With renewed commitment. After seeing the pain of our children and the suffering of their families, our 
resolve and dedication in providing excellent service to those in need serves as inspiration for our dedicated 
Maryville community to work together to impact more lives.

Together, we have experienced growth, triumphs, challenges and changes, and after 140 years, we are 
beaming with so much gratitude in our hearts knowing that this would not have been possible without the 
support and trust of thousands of our supporters.

Our remarkable journey has given Maryville the opportunity to serve more children and families. Your 
generosity is the catalyst for the positive change that touches the lives of so many, including a young mother of 
four from our Maryville Academy Mother’s Recovery Home Network, who is working very hard on her sobriety 
while faithfully caring for her children. Hers is a story of perseverance and transformation made possible by 
people like you and echoed in the experience of several mothers and children under our care.

Your unwavering faith in our mission has not only provided necessary funding but has also served as a source 
of inspiration and reassurance. Your trust is a precious gift that has turned this year into a successful chapter 
of impactful transformation. We eagerly anticipate writing the next chapters of this journey together, filled with 
more life-changing stories and monumental achievements. Thank you for standing with us in creating a better 
tomorrow for the children and families we serve.

Peace and all good,

Sister Catherine M. Ryan, O.S.F.
Executive Director   

“Alone we can do so little. 
Together we can do so much.” – Helen Keller
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Honorable Richard A. Devine
Chairman of the Board

Dear Friends of Maryville,
The 2023 Annual Report celebrates 140 years of Maryville’s relentless efforts to fulfill its mission of caring for 
children and strengthening families. I am privileged to see the amazing work of our dedicated staff in each 
program and its impact on the lives of our children, families and the community.

In November of 2022, Maryville broke ground on its new school, Charles H. Walsh Sr. Academy & Career Tech 
High School (formerly Jen School), in Niles. The expanded school allows more opportunities for our diverse 
students to reach their fullest potential and get them prepared for a career in the trades or college. One of our 
young students shared his mission statement and you can read more about it in pages 14-15.

Another student also shared that his purpose in life is to learn and retain new skills so that he can teach the 
“upcoming generation new things.” He said that in the future, he would like “to have a good job, nice home…To 
be remembered as a trustworthy, easy to talk to and respectful man. I will be the best at everything I do and I 
will take pride in all my endeavors.”

We take pride in providing these two young men, our students, and our children and families, a place where 
they feel safe, where their needs are attended to and where their minds are sharpened so the pathway to a 
better and brighter future becomes a reachable goal.

Maryville has made tremendous leaps from its humble beginnings as Saint Mary’s Training School when the 
official dedication took place on July 1, 1883. Fast-forward to 140 years later, Maryville and its dedicated staff 
are successfully changing lives and performing miracles every day through its 18 programs in Chicago and 
the suburbs.

Thank you to our friends, donors and supporters for your endless commitment. Thank you for being our partner 
in our mission of protecting children and strengthening families. With deep gratitude, thank you for being part of 
our Maryville family.

Sincerely,
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Our
Impact Family Behavioral Health Clinic

Family Behavioral Health Clinic Clients            148

Early Childhood Services

Crisis Nursery

 Children        579

 Families        216

      **Care Hours 20,407          

      **Helpline Calls Received 1,519

      **Helpline Call Minutes 19,548

Educational Services

Jen School Students 61    

Family Services

Casa Imani

      Teen Mothers 6 

6

26                                                       

2,811

730

 22 

    28

      Infants

Children's Healthcare Center

       Children

CYO Youth

Maryville Golf Academy Participants 

St. Monica Homes

 Mothers 

      Children      

St. Josephine Bakhita Homes

 Mothers   9

      Children 14

8  

445

Residential Services

Casa Salama Youth

Jóvenes Adelante Program Youth 

St. Dominic Savio Home 3

in Fiscal Year 2023

Children, Families and
Adults Served

Total Clients Served *** 5,112

Our Quality of Care

Maryville selects the highest qualified individuals to serve and 

protect our children. Our staff engages in continuous 

professional development activities and uphold 

the following beliefs:

• The highest priority in our everyday work is given to the child/

family-centered concept in action and attitude.

• Individual differences contribute to the making of a healthy

vibrant community.

• The dignity of each person and that each person should be

treated with respect and compassion.

• Personal and professional integrity and care and commitment to

being honest, ethical, directive and moral in our actions. 

• Every person has value in our society and should be encouraged

to excel regardless of life’s challenges.

Volunteer Activity
in Fiscal Year 2023

Every year, volunteers generously donate their time and skills to 

making a positive impact on the children and families served across 

all Maryville programs and use their talents in multiple ways. We are 

thankful for our dedicated volunteers.

*Total Volunteers                 320

* Due to limited access for volunteers due to the pandemic, our number of volunteers has decreased.

        **Total number of clients served does not include the three areas under Crisis Nursery.

***May include readmissions and individual served by multiple programs.
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Family Services

Casa Imani

The girls of Casa Imani have always been resilient in working through not only their past trauma but also the current 
hurdle of being a parent.

The staff continues to do a tremendous job. They are patient with the girls and remind them that they are here to 
support them.

The girls have built tremendous support with the home’s youth care specialist while continuing to develop appropriate 
social skills when working together.

The staff has taken care of two girls and two babies by the end of the year. One of the girls was home-schooled and 
successfully passed the constitutional test to qualify for attending high school. She was extremely pleased with the 
accomplishment of her goal, and the staff celebrated her success with cake, ice cream and a day at the (home) spa.

Aside from studying hard and maintaining good grades, the young mom showed tremendous progress in her parenting 
skills and is not afraid to seek guidance from staff when she needs help. She works with her parenting coach to educate 
herself on what to expect from her baby during each stage.

Saint Mary of Celle

Saint Mary of Celle welcomed two girls and one toddler this year; the other baby lives with a relative as the mom focuses 
on how to become a better mother. Highlights for the girls included finishing the school year strong and earning spots on 
the honor roll. Both attended summer school for credit recovery and transitional services during the day and at the same 
time kept up with what was expected of them while in the program.

The girls were encouraged to participate in activities during the summer to share unforgettable memories with their 
children. These activities include enjoying the splash pad and pool, doing crafts and walking. Because of the home’s 
proximity to Brookfield Zoo, the girls participated in the zoo’s scavenger hunts. They learned the importance of Juneteenth 
and celebrated the 4th of July. One of the moms attended her daughter’s first daycare performance. The staff planned a 
field day where the girls and youth care specialists participated in team-building exercises through a friendly competition.

The girls were taught exercises on stress relief, mindfulness techniques and meditation by the youth care specialists.

The staff conducts regular refreshers on the ARC model, Medicaid billing and team-building exercises. A communication 
protocol with emergency services and hospitals has been established to help understand the program and the 
girls’ needs.

Maryville Crisis Nursery

The impact of the Maryville Crisis Nursery is far-reaching. The numbers for the year reflect the important work that is 
being done at the Nursery, in particular close to 600 children were cared for. 

A monthly parent e-newsletter was launched that shares a wealth of resources and helpful information with them. A Parent 
Advisory Support Council was created by a group of parents who have availed themselves of the services offered by the 
Crisis Nursery. These parents are committed to the safety and well-being of their children and families while sharing their 
voices and experiences. They also serve as ambassadors of the Crisis Nursery and assist with events and meeting 
its goals.

Support for parents is a priority and the Parent Café provides parents and caregivers with a safe and welcoming space to 
connect and learn from each other. The thematic meetings take place every fourth Wednesday of the month and 
discussions center on five factors: resilience, relationships, knowledge, support and communication.

Several community outreach events and fundraisers were held that included celebrating the National Child Abuse 
Awareness Month in April with several activities such as planting pinwheels, children’s art exhibition, wearing blue, 
partnering with different Chicago Police precincts and the Stuff the Bus fundraising event.

Two successful fundraisers, the Spring Luncheon In April and the 2nd Annual Light Up a Child’s Life in May, welcomed 
friends, supporters and donors of the Crisis Nursery.

In addition to all the events and fundraisers, the Crisis Nursery leadership and staff sponsored a Block Party outreach at 
the Tolton Center in Chicago, participated in the Family Advancement Outreach at St. Augustine College and the 
Community Fair sponsored by the Chicago Police Department’s 12th District.

A partnership was established with All Hands Health Network, a Lurie Children’s Collaboration, to become an in-network 
provider for families seeking the types of services that the Crisis Nursery provides. AHHN connects Lurie’s families to 
exclusive in-network providers and organizations for services before referring to outside resources.
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Family Services

Maryville Academy Mother’s Recovery Home Network

Saint Monica Homes

The recovery coaches and treatment team at Saint Monica Homes were busy caring for 11 mothers and 14 children. They 
are proud to share that the average sober days for the women in the program is 224. Quite a feat!

Adding to the mothers’ list of achievements, they advanced in their parenting and vocational goals as well. They attended 
a career day at Saint Monica Homes that was sponsored by the Coalition of Women in Law. The event featured three 
stations where volunteer lawyers reviewed and coached them on their resumes and cover letters, conducted mock 
interviews and helped them pick out job interview outfits.

The program partnered with Cabrini Green Legal to work on the expungement of arrest or criminal records.

The staff is happy to share that the women’s hard work is paying off; two of them found full-time work and three are 
looking for jobs in the service industry.

During Easter, the mothers and their children celebrated with a luncheon and an egg hunt, as well as a jubilant send-off 
for three mothers who successfully left the program.

On Mother’s Day, the women were encouraged to work with their children as a way of improving their parenting skills. 
They painted pots and planted flowers together. This activity was followed by a pizza party to celebrate them and their 
admirable progress as parents.

Saint Josephine Bakhita Homes

The program welcomed five mothers and eight children, including a mother and her two daughters from Saint Monica 
Homes and another mother and her two children from Phoenix House.

The mothers can be commended for the strides they are making in their lives as they continue their journey to sobriety. 
One mother completed her CNA classes and accepted a position at a nursing home in the south suburb, while another 
mom who was attending a job fair was offered and accepted a position at McCormick Place. One mother attends the
job-readiness Salt & Light program twice a week. She meets with her vocational coordinator to practice her interview skills 
and gets help in preparing and completing her resume.

The treatment team continues to work with the moms on their recovery goals that are customized according to their 
individual needs.

Catholic Youth Organization

CYO continued its programming on Chicago’s Westside during the summer months. The Westside H.O.M.E. Court is a 
collaborative effort between Maryville CYO, St. Martin de Porres in the Austin neighborhood and Catholic Charities. The 
goal is to provide safe and viable programs for underserved youth on the Westside. CYO welcomed a new Open Gyms 
location this year, the Salvation Army in Humboldt Park.

Also in the summer, the 7th Annual CYO golf outing was held at The Preserve at Oak Meadows in Addison. CYO hosted 
cheer clinics and camps for St. Michael in Orland Park and St. Rita High School in Chicago.

The Grade School Cross Country Meet took place in mid-October on Maryville’s Des Plaines campus. The well-attended 
Meet welcomed 284 athletes from 13 schools.

Twenty-nine teams and about 340 athletes from the different archdiocese parishes competed in the CYO High School 
Basketball League in early December through the winter months.

Attendance was up for the spring CYO Grade School Track & Field Meet held at Chicago Hope Academy in May. Fifteen 
schools with 361 boys and girls participated in 40 events in two divisions, JV (6th graders and under) and Varsity (7th and 
8th graders).

The Westside H.O.M.E. program returned to its original home at Purcell Hall of St. Martin de Porres in Chicago in 
mid-June with its largest day-one attendance in its seven-year history.

Maryville Golf Academy

The Maryville Golf Academy celebrated its 28th year and is proud to continue to develop children and young adults as 
players, caddies or clubmakers and teach them life lessons through golf. The financial support from friends introduced 
young adults from all backgrounds in the Chicago area to golf through lessons or working in their neighborhood 
golf courses.

Rolling out the welcome mat for our young golfers closes the industry gap with diverse populations. They will learn to play 
golf as well as the values and lessons that are inherent in the game that are embodied by Maryville and the Maryville Golf 
Academy founders, such as etiquette, respect, honesty, perseverance, responsibility and sportsmanship.

The program has continued its growth and outreach, and it is serving hundreds of children, youth and young adults each 
year that would otherwise not have the opportunity to learn and grow in the game.

We are teaching life skills to boys and girls in our Maryville residential programs including pregnant and parenting teens 
from our Casa Imani program, our immigrant children and youth from our Saint Dominic Savio Home who are also 
learning skills to work as a club repair technician, caddy or player.

We work with the Illinois PGA Foundation on two initiatives: Project PGA HOPE involving veterans and the PGA Junior 
League or “Little League of Golf.” We are heavily vested in areas where our children are vulnerable specifically the 
Pullman/Englewood/Beverly and Austin neighborhoods where we offer in-school golf and caddy training at Providence 
St. Mel, Christ the King and Hope Excel. We train caddies at the Salvation Army Ray & Joan Kroc Community Center.

The 28th Annual IPGA/Maryville Gleason Cup Invitational that benefits the program was held in mid-September.
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From Jen School to Walsh Academy
Students, staff embark on big move, expanded curriculum

“My mission is to make sure my family is taken care of and to at least make a positive impact on my people and my 
community. I’m going to use my experiences from my past situations to keep me humble. I am going to make sure I keep 
good people by my side…,” one student wrote as part of his personal mission statement a few months after Charles H. 
Walsh Sr. Academy & Career Tech High School, then Maryville Jen School, broke ground in the new location in Niles, IL. 
on November 9, 2022.

While classes continued in Des Plaines for another year after the pivotal groundbreaking ceremony, one class activity 
served as a harbinger of Jen School’s big move later in the fall of last year.

One of the teachers asked her students to share their personal mission statements as part of the day’s activity in class, 
offering her a rare glimpse of the students’ mindset during this transitory time.

Finishing his personal mission statement, the same student wrote, “Loyalty and compassion are where true strength is 
kept, and those are the qualities that I must value most. Peace must be acquired by my soul and I will direct it towards 
the path to my dreams and goals. My family will be taken care of if they ever need anything and I want them to know I’m 
always there for them. I must also enjoy the little moments I have in life because they’re short-lived and I plan to live it to 
the fullest and best.”

Jen School’s move to Niles as Walsh Academy continues its founding vision to provide students with challenges with a               
comprehensive and experiential instructional model in academics, career and vocational pathways, and social-emotional 
skills through research-based practices. The Walsh Academy prepares students with skills to be career- or college-ready.

Educational Services

Jen School- Des Plaines

For 17 years, Jen School, now Walsh Academy, has approached education from the student’s perspective and needs as 
Walsh Academy is a first-of-its-kind school to offer a career and technology education program for diverse learners in 
Illinois and possibly the country. It is the only school that has a teacher, social worker and paraprofessional in 
the classroom.

The academy is named after the late Chuck Walsh, an alum of Maryville Academy, who also served as a member of its 
Board of Directors for several years.

It is working on developing a three-way partnership with contractors and union organizations who are helping develop 
course curricula and providing recommendations on the facilities and equipment needed to prepare students for success 
in apprenticeships, additional technical training or higher education and on-the-job.

“There is a high demand for skilled trade people. CISCO‘s partnership with Walsh Academy allows us to explore an 
untapped opportunity to educate and prepare these high school students – burdened with severe economic and social 
challenges, for career opportunities in the union construction industry,” said Dan Allen, Construction Industry Service 
Corporation executive director.  “CISCO is proud to provide support to prepare these high school students for union 
apprenticeship programs, which lead to career opportunities with union construction contractors and a path to the 
middle class.”

About Walsh Academy 

Walsh Academy provides specialized academic and vocational opportunities for young men and women experiencing 
academic, emotional, behavioral or cognitive challenges that can potentially limit their life success. Students are served in 
uniquely designed classrooms to maximize effectiveness across the continuum of age and disability. It is an Illinois State 
Board of Education approved Non-Public Special Education Facility (14-7.02) licensed to serve students ages 14 – 22.

For more information, visit www.walshacademy.org
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Children’s Healthcare Center

More than just a place for medical treatment, the Children’s Healthcare Center has a team of skilled and caring 
pediatric professionals who offer parents and caregivers support in taking care of medically fragile and 
technology-dependent children.

The team’s transformative care started out the year with 15 children, 10 of whom were on ventilators. There were four 
babies, ages 7 to 13 months old; four toddlers, ages 2 to 3 years old; five school-age children; and two teens.

The CHC’s menu of quality care included taking the children to all their hospital and doctor’s appointments, 
averaging 75-90 hours of transport time to referring hospitals, rehab facilities and specialists each month.

At least 19 family members were trained with the sole goal of sending every child home to a loving environment, be it with 
a biological parent, a family member, a foster parent or another facility.

Among its notable successes is the story of a 4-year-old child who was weaned off the ventilator at CHC and had his 
tracheostomy successfully removed at the pediatric intensive care unit. To top that, the CHC team is proud to share that 
they have found him his adoptive family.

Another success story is how a previously critically ill 7-year-old was put in the care of the CHC after home nursing was 
no longer available. The immediate goal was to stabilize the child’s physical state and weight. The CHC 
monitored his nutrition through the g-tube. His mother, aunt and sister were trained to care for him. At the time of his 
discharge a few months later, he was healthy and stable to go on his Make- A-Wish family trip.

This next story highlights how one team member went above and beyond for one of the children. Juan Castrejon, the 
medical case manager at CHC, secured several pieces of medical equipment for a 13-year-old girl who lives at home with 
her mom. Aside from obtaining a medical bed with side rails, a wheelchair, a Hoyer lift and a shower chair, he was able to 
procure a Scalamobil to help them navigate their apartment on the 3rd floor.

The year concluded on a high note with zero COVID case, four children attending summer school, welcoming two new 
volunteers, providing family care conferences and ensuring the nursing staff’s growth by encouraging them to take 
continuing education classes.

Healthcare Services

“My staff is amazing! The 
nursing care is excellent, 
the CNAs are the best I 
have worked with in my 

long pediatric career. We 
have taken tough cases 
no one else would take 

and have had 
excellent outcomes. We 
have created and have 

all seen miracles!” 
- Helene Pochopien, CHC 

program director

“By helping individuals, we build stronger families and 
make loving communities." - Fred Smith, administrator 

of Family Behavioral Health Services

Family Behavioral Health Clinic

The Family Behavioral Health Clinic continues to strengthen its relationship with community providers through its 
collaboration and partnership with local organizations. By doing so, FBHC has connected with clients who otherwise 
would not have received behavioral health services because of the decreased number of providers in 
low-income communities.

FBHC has continued its partnership with the Cook County Juvenile Temporary Detention Center (JTDC). It is 
providing JTDC’s male and female population two weekly substance use disorder group services through telehealth. The 
number of services may increase in the future.

The collaboration between FBHC and the Juvenile Justice Collaborative (JJC) continues. The consortium includes the 
Treatment Alternatives for Safe Communities, Lurie Children’s Hospital and 10 other community providers across 
Chicago. The JJC providers work with the State Attorney’s office to provide services and programming as an alternative to 
detention or court supervision.

FBHC has also partnered with All Hands Health Network to provide behavioral health services for clients up to 21 years 
old in the Austin and Humboldt Park neighborhoods of Chicago.

The NARCAN training provided by Maryville staff members has been well received. Two events on overdose awareness 
training and NARCAN administration were held during International Overdose Awareness Day which is August 31 at 
The Loretto Hospital in Chicago and the Des Plaines Public Library.
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Residential Services

Saint Dominic Savio

The program focused on serving two youths with complex mental health challenges and trauma as well as violations. 
However, the staff was undeterred and helped them accomplish their goals.

After a collaboration with the Illinois Department of Children and Families Services and Oakton Community College, one 
youth obtained and filled out necessary forms to take placement tests in math and English. His preparation resulted in him 
enrolling at Oakton Community College and registering for a psychology class.

He was determined to complete the class and get an A. With the support and encouragement of staff, the youth dedicated 
his time studying and doing his assignment. He met with his professor to build his academic college network of support. 
He remained focused and enthused in his goal of earning an A in class. The staff is so proud of his achievements and 
continues to encourage him.

The second youth attended Jen School before it moved to Niles as Walsh Academy. He managed to pass his 
classes with good grades despite significant challenges. His mom was very proud and stated that she has not seen such 
good grades in years.

Casa Salama Home

There are no shortcuts nor easy answers to helping children and teens find a permanent home that is infused with love 
and belonging, according to Program Director Sabrina Gaston. “The work is difficult, but as the following stories illustrate, 
the results are life changing.”

Meet Alexis Trocki, Casa Salama Home’s program therapist. Gaston describes her as empathetic, approachable and 
direct in her treatment style while working to serve the needs of others for the past 13 years.

Gaston said that Trocki uses cognitive and dialectal behavioral therapies as well as cultural relational therapy and 
psychoanalysis to put the children on a better path.

The focus of the treatment at Casa Salama is to help the girls gain the skills they need to live better lives, heal from past 
traumas and build healthy relationships.

Trocki also provides home-based family therapy services to one of the girls. This kind of therapy has given her and the 
Maryville team additional insight into how best to support the child and her family as they work together toward a path 
to reunification.

Gaston is happy to share that one of the girls who left Casa Salama for the Transitional Living Program is thriving in her 
placement despite her initial struggles. A Maryville case manager provided aftercare services and guidance to help her 
complete the transition. She is now thriving and we are so proud of her. She is excited about her future and points to the 
consistency of support that Maryville has provided her with as the key to her success.

Another girl, according to Gaston, was successfully placed at a specialized foster care home and was reunited with her 
biological brother. She joined her home school’s softball team and committed to becoming a part of the team despite 
her earlier struggles. She is maintaining above-average grades while actively working toward achieving and maintaining 
healthy relationships and strengthening her social skills. She hopes to attend college and have a successful career.

“Best part of my job has always been helping our 
youth succeed in ways they couldn’t envision 
before.” - Liliana Kajcic, Saint Dominic Savio 

program director

Gifts of Cash

Beyond gifts of cash, there are many 

creative ways to make a gift to benefit 

Maryville’s children and families—ways that 

may also help you.

Gifts of Stock

Gifts of stock that have been held longer 

than a year are tax deductible for the 

present fair market value of the stock and 

not subject to capital gain taxes.

Gifts from Retirement Accounts

If you are 70 ½ or older, you may directly 

transfer your required minimum distribution 

or up to $100,000. Although a tax deduction 

is not available, the transfer will not count 

as taxable income.

Gifts from Donor-Advised Funds 

Donor advised funds are an excellent 

resource to consider when making a gift to 

us. Call our office to learn more about the 

advantages of creating such a fund.

Gifts of Life Insurance 

By creating a change of beneficiary form, 

you can make the Maryville Academy a full, 

partial or even contingent beneficiary of 

your policy.

Savings Bonds

Designate that your savings  bonds come to 

the Maryville Academy through your estate 

plan. Unlike family members or others, no 

taxes will be owed upon our redemption. 

For more information, please 

contact Megan Biasco, 

Director of Development 

at 847-294-1717 or 

biascom@maryvilleacademy.org

Ways To Give
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Donor Honor Roll Fiscal Year 2023  (July 1, 2022- June 30, 2023)

We extend our sincere and heartfelt thank you to the entire Maryville community—benefactors, volunteers and employees—

for your friendship, your generous financial contributions, your tireless efforts, your prayers and your dedicated service to the children 

and families in Maryville’s care.

The Maryville Guardian Society 

The Guardian Society is a select group of 

generous alumni, friends and staff 

committed to advancing Maryville’s 

mission through annual gifts of $1,000 or 

greater. These gifts provide Maryville with 

essential funding and establish a highly 

visible standard of giving for Maryville 

supporters to emulate. Maryville is very 

grateful for the leadership of its Guardian 

Society members who made gifts which 

benefit Maryville’s programs and the 

children and families we serve. We are 

inspired by their commitment to Maryville 

and are honored to list the following 

Guardian Society members who made 

their contribution between July 1, 2022

and June 30, 2023.

$25,000-$50,000

Anonymous

Mr. Edward W. Sexton Sr.

$10,000-$24,999

Anonymous (2)

Mr. John D. Fitzpatrick

Cece and Jack Hartman

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald D. Mambu

Mr. Robert J. Schank CFA

$5,000-$9,999

Anonymous (3)

Ms. Megan Biasco

Mrs. Mary J. Boyle

Ms. Elizabeth Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Golden

Martin Koldyke

Michelin and Les Lentino

Ms. Cheryl A. Longhini

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew R. Lotts

Mr. and Mrs. Sean M. Madden

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Mazza

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Munro

Mr. and Mrs. Robert P. Perkaus, Jr.

Ms. Agnes L. Piszczek

Mrs. Arlette M. Quinn

Mr. Matthew Rottman

Mr. and Mrs. George W. Rourke

Mrs. Shirley Ryan

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Werner

Drs. Carolyn and Henry W. Wiggins, Jr. 

$2,500-$4,999

Anonymous (2)

Mr. Richard J. Adler Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. David A. Bonoma

Jimmy and Eleni Bousis

John and Kim Bredemann

Mrs. Anne W. Buffo

Mr. Dominic Curcio

Mr. Theodore Eckert

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony J. Flakus

Stephanie and Jack Flynn

Michael and Terri Flynn Family

Mr. Curt Coolidge and 

Ms. Elizabeth Gallagher-Coolidge

Mr. Patrick Gleason

Mr. and Mrs. Brian F. Gregory

Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Guzior

Mr. Gus Haramaras

Mrs. Joyce E. Hart*

Ms. Patricia Herzog

Gertrude C. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Walter D. Kerr

Mr. Brian Kracik

Mr. and Mrs. John G. Kyle Sr.

Mr. Melvin V. Lewis

Mrs. Charlene C. Madden

Mr. Will Madden

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Maganzini

Mr. James M. Mann

Mr. Cy Monley

Chris and Christine Perille

Mr. and Mrs. Lee R. Pietrowski

Mr. Gerald Prendergast

Mr. Earl Rix

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Rourke

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Rourke

Mr. and Mrs. Gary V. Sagui

Mr. and Mrs. James F. Shea

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick G. Shea

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Tisbo

Michael J. Tobin, M.D.

Mr. Joseph Tyson

Mrs. Jane M. Walsh

Ms. Nancy Z. Woulfe

$1,000-$2,499

Anonymous (2)

Mrs. Lina B. Abraham

Mrs. Charlotte A. Andres

Mr. Douglas P. Baum 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Bergeron

Howard B. and Carol L. Bernick

Mr. Charles W. Bidwill Jr.

Ms. Angela Bogosh

Mr. and Mrs. James Brault

Mr. and Mrs. A. Ward Buckingham

Mrs. Angela A. Campolo

Mr. and Mrs. Leo J. Cattoni

Mr. Barry Cesafsky

Mr. and Mrs. James Cihak

Mr. Joseph R. Cimfe

Ms. Elizabeth J. Collins

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Crown

Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Dolan

Ms. Kathleen Duncan

Ms. Carol M. Eubanks

Angel Felix

Ms. Margaret Ference

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Fiorentino

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen P. Fitzell

Mr. Edward Fitzpatrick

Mr. Henwood Flesher

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Floyd

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Frank

Mr. Ned Franke

Ms. Meredith Freebery

Mr. Vito J. Gargano

Dr. Louis J. Glunz III

Ms. Jessica A. Gray

Mr. Christopher J. Haller

Mr. and Mrs. Breck F. Hanson

Mr. and Mrs. J. Michael Heaton

Mr. Edward Hoffman

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan D. Hollowell

Ms. Susan S. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Norm Joyce

Ms. Amy Kitzmiller

Mrs. Anne M. Klodd

Mr. Todd Kurisu and Ms. Lynn Sasamoto

Jude and Patricia Lai

Mr. and Mrs. Todd J. Lanscioni

Mr. and Mrs. Thaddeus J. Lipinski

Ms. Jane Lustig

Ms. Sharon M. Lynch

Joe and Kieran Lyons

Mr. John P. Madden

Mr. and Mrs. David N. McBride

Ms. Mary F. McDermott 

Ms. Sharon Minarik

Mr. and Mrs. Paul N. Mitchell

Mr. Richard P. Nelson

Mr. and Mrs. Philip Nigliaccio

Marty Noll

Loretta and Dan O’Brien

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin M. O’Keefe

Mr. Bruce Patterson

Mr. Michael Perkaus

Mr. and Mrs. John R. Perkaus

Mr. and Mrs. Charles E. Pernacciaro

Mr. Chris Pesche

Michael Philipp and Claudette Nowell-Philipp

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Presutti

Mr. William A. Rakoczy

Mrs. Rita Rattin

Mr. Jonathan Reese

Mr. Terrence J. Reilly

Mr. and Mrs. M. Douglas Reynolds

Mr. Steven A. Ring and Ms. Jennifer A. Gallagher

Mr. Jeffrey T. Ritter

Mr. and Mrs. Randall E. Roberts

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Roth

Mrs. Ann R. Schillmoeller*

Ms. Dana Severinghaus

Ms. Mary Sheridan

Rev. Daniel A. Smilanic

Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Sonneborn

Ms. Susan D. Sullivan

Mr. Joseph F. Turk

Mr. Christopher P. Valenti

Mr. John H. Valley

Mr. Christopher T. Vincent

Mrs. Marion W. Walsh

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn S. Warner

Mr. Bryan Watts

The Estate of Beverlee I. Watts*

Mr. Brian T. Welsh

Mr. Michael Wesa

Mrs. Lynne M. Weston-Pontikes

Mary Ann Wetoska

Kyle Whelan

*Deceased

Benefactors

Many individual donors—alumni, friends and 

staff—demonstrate their belief in Maryville’s 

mission by making a financial contribution, 

or a gift-in-kind, in support of the children 

and families in our care. We are honored to 

recognize those individuals who made a gift 

of $100 to $999 between July 1, 2022 through 

June 30, 2023

Anonymous (25)

Raven T. Abdul-Aleem and Zaid Abdul

Ms. Karen Ables

Mr. and Mrs. Russell W. Abraham

Dr. Douglas R. Adler

Ms. Barbara J. Aeberly

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Ahern

Mr. Nick Alderson

Peter J. and Elsie E. Aleck

Ms. Nina C. Aliprandi Bolley

Mr. Michael Allen

Mr. and Mrs. Don Alpers

Ms. Anita M. Alvarez

Ms. Jennifer Ananevicz

Ms. Colleen Andrews

Mr. and Mrs. James Archer

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Arpino

Mr. Mike Arvia

Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Ashley III

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Baldwin

Mrs. Marcia J. Barba

Mr. Richard Bartolozzi

Mr. and Mrs. David D. Baumruck

Mrs. Elaine Beatovic

Mr. James J. Beatty

Mr. and Mrs. Everett J. Bell

Mr. and Mrs. Richard P. Benedetto

Ms. Beth Bentley

Ms. Mary K. Bertane

Mr. and Mrs. William W. Beucler

Mr. Joe Beyer

Ms. Elizabeth Birch

Mr. Aleczander Birks

Ms. Andrea Biwer

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick J. Blesi

Mr. Jason Blomquist

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen J. Bloom

Ms. Margaret R. Bojan

Donna Bolz

Ms. Jo M. Bonell

Mr. Andrew Boris

Mr. George S. Borovik

Mr. and Ms. James P. Boyle

Mr. Matthew Boyle

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Brady

Ms. Jeanne M. Brady

Mr. Thomas A. Braun 

Ms. Iris Brenk

Mr. and Mrs. Fred M. Broda

Mr. Ray E. Broderdorf and 

Ms. Maria T. Miramontes

Mr. and Mrs. David V. Brueggen 

Ms. Anne Marie L. Brunner

Peggy and Stanley Brzezinski

Mrs. Deborah Sue Buelow

Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Bugajski

Mr. and Mrs. Michael M. Burns

William H. and Nancy D. Busch

Mr. James P. Caputo

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Carl

Mr. and Mrs. Noe Carrizales

Mario and Rose Caruso

Mrs. Margaret T. Casey

Mrs. Constance Castellucci

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Catlett

Ms. Dolores A. Cavenaugh

Ms. Stacy L. Ceretti

Mr. Timothy A. Chaky

Alderman and Mrs. Mike Charewicz

Gloria Chen, D.D.S.

Mr. and Mrs. Dean E. Clark

Mr. William Clark

Mr. Terrence N. Cobry

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin J. Cogan

Ms. Andrea Cohen-Agrimonti

Mr. Christopher Collins

Mr. Frank S. Collura

Mr. Patrick J. Condon

Andrew and Ann Marie Conklin

Mr. and Mrs. Jerome W. Conlon

Ms. Sheila Carey Connolly

Jack Conroy

Ms. Leticia Contreras

Mr. John P. Cosgrove

Mr. George Costakis

Mrs. Marilyn J. Cotteleer

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Cotter

Mr. Kristopher D. Couch

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Coussens

Ms. Rosemary C. Coyne

Mr. and Mrs. Jose Crespo

Ms. Karen A. Crotty

Mrs. John J. Cull

Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Cullen

Ms. Jemia J. Cunnigham

Ms. Judith B. Cunningham

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Curley

Mr. Daniel J. Cusack

Mr. and Mrs. Edwin P. Czopek

Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Daleiden

Mrs. Ellen L. Dalton

Mr. Patrick M. Daly

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel D. Damptz

Ms. Gloria Daniels 

Mr. Anthony Daniels-Halisi

Ms. Betty DeCarlo

Mr. and Mrs. W. T. Decicco

Mr. and Mrs. James M. DeCorrevont

Ms. Antonette DeFrisco

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel P. Del Riccio

Ms. Megan DeMarco

Michael and Carmen DeSantiago 

Ms. Colleen C. Detjen

Hon. and Mrs. Richard A. Devine

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy P. Devine

Ms. Linda Diaberl

Mr. Aydin Dincer and Mrs. Diane Dincer-Ubl

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Doherty

Mr. Nicholas Doiron

Mr. Peter L. Donahue

Ms. Martha Donnan

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Dooley

Ms. Dinah L. Dowell

Ms. Dorothy K. Downey-Manow and  

Mr. Allan G. Manow

Mr. Patrick Doyle

Mr. and Mrs. Donald C. Draganski

Edmund J. and Laura A. Dresler

Mr. J. Patrick Dreyer

Ms. Marta Druzbacka

Roman I. and Maria M. Dubycky

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick D. Duffy

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. Dunn

Ms. Catherine Dunton

Mr. James Edwards

John V. and Loretta E. Egan

Ms. Susan Eickhoff

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Elbaum

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Elkins

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Engers

Gary W. and Kathleen K. Erkman

Mr. and Mrs. Jacob H. Esterly

Mr. and Mrs. Russell B. Everhart

Ms. Sharon Faciana

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Fahey

Joanne and Michael Falcone

Mr. and Mrs. John W. Falsetti

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth J. Fedesna

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Fedij

Ms. Anne Feely

Dr. and Mrs. Ronald J. Feldmann

Thomas E. and Jo Anne F. Festle

Ms. Mary Ann Finger

Mr. and Mrs. William Fitzsimmons

Mr. and Mrs. Larkin S. Flanagan

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Fleming

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Flynn

Mr. and Mrs. Bernard J. Ford

Mr. and Mrs. David C. Fording

Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Forlani

Mr. Timothy S. Fox 

Ms. Monica Franco-Ferrari

Dr. Lea Frost

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel R. Fusco

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Futrell

Ms. Ashlee Gabrysch

Mr. Robert S. and Mrs. Claire Gadbois

Mr. Robert J. Gainer

Ms. Margaret Gallagher

Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. Gancer

Ray and Maureen Garcelon

Ms. Anne E. Gardner

Robert Gargaro

Frank and Laurie Gargaro 

Geri Gargaro

Mr. and Mrs. Derek Garnjost

Ms. Nancy Garrigus Mr. and 

Mrs. Thomas C. Gath

Frank and Ann Gaughan

Hon. Vincent M. Gaughan

Ms. Patricia Gerbanas

Mr. and Mrs. Paul O. Gerth

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph R. Giglio

Mrs. Mary Beth Ginley

Mr. and Mrs. Edward S. Gleason

Mr. and Mrs. William P. Gleason

Ms. Ann M. Gorecki

Most Rev. John R. Gorman

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Gorzynski

Brother Michael T. Gosch

Mr. and Mrs. Roger J. Grabowski

Mr. William M. Graham

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Graves

Mr. Francis J. Greb

Ms. Alexandra A. Green

Mr. Matthew Grigas

Mr. and Mrs. George V. Guzman

Dr. Lakshmi Halasyamani

Mr. Douglas M. Hamilton

Mr. Emil J. Hanner

Susanne Hardy

Ms. Mary Pat Harris

Mr. Greg Hathcock

Ms. Debra Haworth

Ms. Jessica Haycraft

Ms. Margaret M. Healy

Rev. Barbara A. Heard

Mr. Michael Heaton

Mr. and Mrs. Sean Heffernan

Mr. and Mrs. John Heggie
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Donor Honor Roll Fiscal Year 2023  (July 1, 2022- June 30, 2023)

We extend our sincere and heartfelt thank you to the entire Maryville community—benefactors, volunteers and employees—

for your friendship, your generous financial contributions, your tireless efforts, your prayers and your dedicated service to the children 

and families in Maryville’s care.

The Maryville Guardian Society 

The Guardian Society is a select group of 

generous alumni, friends and staff 

committed to advancing Maryville’s 

mission through annual gifts of $1,000 or 

greater. These gifts provide Maryville with 

essential funding and establish a highly 

visible standard of giving for Maryville 

supporters to emulate. Maryville is very 

grateful for the leadership of its Guardian 

Society members who made gifts which 

benefit Maryville’s programs and the 

children and families we serve. We are 

inspired by their commitment to Maryville 

and are honored to list the following 

Guardian Society members who made 

their contribution between July 1, 2022

and June 30, 2023.

$25,000-$50,000

Anonymous

Mr. Edward W. Sexton Sr.

$10,000-$24,999

Anonymous (2)

Mr. John D. Fitzpatrick

Cece and Jack Hartman

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald D. Mambu

Mr. Robert J. Schank CFA

$5,000-$9,999

Anonymous (3)

Ms. Megan Biasco

Mrs. Mary J. Boyle

Ms. Elizabeth Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Golden

Martin Koldyke

Michelin and Les Lentino

Ms. Cheryl A. Longhini

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew R. Lotts

Mr. and Mrs. Sean M. Madden

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Mazza

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Munro

Mr. and Mrs. Robert P. Perkaus, Jr.

Ms. Agnes L. Piszczek

Mrs. Arlette M. Quinn

Mr. Matthew Rottman

Mr. and Mrs. George W. Rourke

Mrs. Shirley Ryan

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas E. Werner

Drs. Carolyn and Henry W. Wiggins, Jr. 

$2,500-$4,999

Anonymous (2)

Mr. Richard J. Adler Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. David A. Bonoma

Jimmy and Eleni Bousis

John and Kim Bredemann

Mrs. Anne W. Buffo

Mr. Dominic Curcio

Mr. Theodore Eckert

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony J. Flakus

Stephanie and Jack Flynn

Michael and Terri Flynn Family

Mr. Curt Coolidge and 

Ms. Elizabeth Gallagher-Coolidge

Mr. Patrick Gleason

Mr. and Mrs. Brian F. Gregory

Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Guzior

Mr. Gus Haramaras

Mrs. Joyce E. Hart*

Ms. Patricia Herzog

Gertrude C. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Walter D. Kerr

Mr. Brian Kracik

Mr. and Mrs. John G. Kyle Sr.

Mr. Melvin V. Lewis

Mrs. Charlene C. Madden

Mr. Will Madden

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Maganzini

Mr. James M. Mann

Mr. Cy Monley

Chris and Christine Perille

Mr. and Mrs. Lee R. Pietrowski

Mr. Gerald Prendergast

Mr. Earl Rix

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Rourke

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Rourke

Mr. and Mrs. Gary V. Sagui

Mr. and Mrs. James F. Shea

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick G. Shea

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Tisbo

Michael J. Tobin, M.D.

Mr. Joseph Tyson

Mrs. Jane M. Walsh

Ms. Nancy Z. Woulfe

$1,000-$2,499

Anonymous (2)

Mrs. Lina B. Abraham

Mrs. Charlotte A. Andres

Mr. Douglas P. Baum 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Bergeron

Howard B. and Carol L. Bernick

Mr. Charles W. Bidwill Jr.

Ms. Angela Bogosh

Mr. and Mrs. James Brault

Mr. and Mrs. A. Ward Buckingham

Mrs. Angela A. Campolo

Mr. and Mrs. Leo J. Cattoni

Mr. Barry Cesafsky

Mr. and Mrs. James Cihak

Mr. Joseph R. Cimfe

Ms. Elizabeth J. Collins

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Crown

Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Dolan

Ms. Kathleen Duncan

Ms. Carol M. Eubanks

Angel Felix

Ms. Margaret Ference

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Fiorentino

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen P. Fitzell

Mr. Edward Fitzpatrick

Mr. Henwood Flesher

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Floyd

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Frank

Mr. Ned Franke

Ms. Meredith Freebery

Mr. Vito J. Gargano

Dr. Louis J. Glunz III

Ms. Jessica A. Gray

Mr. Christopher J. Haller

Mr. and Mrs. Breck F. Hanson

Mr. and Mrs. J. Michael Heaton

Mr. Edward Hoffman

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan D. Hollowell

Ms. Susan S. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Norm Joyce

Ms. Amy Kitzmiller

Mrs. Anne M. Klodd

Mr. Todd Kurisu and Ms. Lynn Sasamoto

Jude and Patricia Lai

Mr. and Mrs. Todd J. Lanscioni

Mr. and Mrs. Thaddeus J. Lipinski

Ms. Jane Lustig

Ms. Sharon M. Lynch

Joe and Kieran Lyons

Mr. John P. Madden

Mr. and Mrs. David N. McBride

Ms. Mary F. McDermott 

Ms. Sharon Minarik

Mr. and Mrs. Paul N. Mitchell

Mr. Richard P. Nelson

Mr. and Mrs. Philip Nigliaccio

Marty Noll

Loretta and Dan O’Brien

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin M. O’Keefe

Mr. Bruce Patterson

Mr. Michael Perkaus

Mr. and Mrs. John R. Perkaus

Mr. and Mrs. Charles E. Pernacciaro

Mr. Chris Pesche

Michael Philipp and Claudette Nowell-Philipp

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Presutti

Mr. William A. Rakoczy

Mrs. Rita Rattin

Mr. Jonathan Reese

Mr. Terrence J. Reilly

Mr. and Mrs. M. Douglas Reynolds

Mr. Steven A. Ring and Ms. Jennifer A. Gallagher

Mr. Jeffrey T. Ritter

Mr. and Mrs. Randall E. Roberts

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Roth

Mrs. Ann R. Schillmoeller*

Ms. Dana Severinghaus

Ms. Mary Sheridan

Rev. Daniel A. Smilanic

Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Sonneborn

Ms. Susan D. Sullivan

Mr. Joseph F. Turk

Mr. Christopher P. Valenti

Mr. John H. Valley

Mr. Christopher T. Vincent

Mrs. Marion W. Walsh

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn S. Warner

Mr. Bryan Watts

The Estate of Beverlee I. Watts*

Mr. Brian T. Welsh

Mr. Michael Wesa

Mrs. Lynne M. Weston-Pontikes

Mary Ann Wetoska

Kyle Whelan

*Deceased

Benefactors

Many individual donors—alumni, friends and 

staff—demonstrate their belief in Maryville’s 

mission by making a financial contribution, 

or a gift-in-kind, in support of the children 

and families in our care. We are honored to 

recognize those individuals who made a gift 

of $100 to $999 between July 1, 2022 through 

June 30, 2023

Anonymous (25)

Raven T. Abdul-Aleem and Zaid Abdul

Ms. Karen Ables

Mr. and Mrs. Russell W. Abraham

Dr. Douglas R. Adler

Ms. Barbara J. Aeberly

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Ahern

Mr. Nick Alderson

Peter J. and Elsie E. Aleck

Ms. Nina C. Aliprandi Bolley

Mr. Michael Allen

Mr. and Mrs. Don Alpers

Ms. Anita M. Alvarez

Ms. Jennifer Ananevicz

Ms. Colleen Andrews

Mr. and Mrs. James Archer

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Arpino

Mr. Mike Arvia

Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Ashley III

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Baldwin

Mrs. Marcia J. Barba

Mr. Richard Bartolozzi

Mr. and Mrs. David D. Baumruck

Mrs. Elaine Beatovic

Mr. James J. Beatty

Mr. and Mrs. Everett J. Bell

Mr. and Mrs. Richard P. Benedetto

Ms. Beth Bentley

Ms. Mary K. Bertane

Mr. and Mrs. William W. Beucler

Mr. Joe Beyer

Ms. Elizabeth Birch

Mr. Aleczander Birks

Ms. Andrea Biwer

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick J. Blesi

Mr. Jason Blomquist

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen J. Bloom

Ms. Margaret R. Bojan

Donna Bolz

Ms. Jo M. Bonell

Mr. Andrew Boris

Mr. George S. Borovik

Mr. and Ms. James P. Boyle

Mr. Matthew Boyle

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Brady

Ms. Jeanne M. Brady

Mr. Thomas A. Braun 

Ms. Iris Brenk

Mr. and Mrs. Fred M. Broda

Mr. Ray E. Broderdorf and 

Ms. Maria T. Miramontes

Mr. and Mrs. David V. Brueggen 

Ms. Anne Marie L. Brunner

Peggy and Stanley Brzezinski

Mrs. Deborah Sue Buelow

Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Bugajski

Mr. and Mrs. Michael M. Burns

William H. and Nancy D. Busch

Mr. James P. Caputo

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Carl

Mr. and Mrs. Noe Carrizales

Mario and Rose Caruso

Mrs. Margaret T. Casey

Mrs. Constance Castellucci

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Catlett

Ms. Dolores A. Cavenaugh

Ms. Stacy L. Ceretti

Mr. Timothy A. Chaky

Alderman and Mrs. Mike Charewicz

Gloria Chen, D.D.S.

Mr. and Mrs. Dean E. Clark

Mr. William Clark

Mr. Terrence N. Cobry

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin J. Cogan

Ms. Andrea Cohen-Agrimonti

Mr. Christopher Collins

Mr. Frank S. Collura

Mr. Patrick J. Condon

Andrew and Ann Marie Conklin

Mr. and Mrs. Jerome W. Conlon

Ms. Sheila Carey Connolly

Jack Conroy

Ms. Leticia Contreras

Mr. John P. Cosgrove

Mr. George Costakis

Mrs. Marilyn J. Cotteleer

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Cotter

Mr. Kristopher D. Couch

Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Coussens

Ms. Rosemary C. Coyne

Mr. and Mrs. Jose Crespo

Ms. Karen A. Crotty

Mrs. John J. Cull

Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Cullen

Ms. Jemia J. Cunnigham

Ms. Judith B. Cunningham

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Curley

Mr. Daniel J. Cusack

Mr. and Mrs. Edwin P. Czopek

Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Daleiden

Mrs. Ellen L. Dalton

Mr. Patrick M. Daly

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel D. Damptz

Ms. Gloria Daniels 

Mr. Anthony Daniels-Halisi

Ms. Betty DeCarlo

Mr. and Mrs. W. T. Decicco

Mr. and Mrs. James M. DeCorrevont

Ms. Antonette DeFrisco

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel P. Del Riccio

Ms. Megan DeMarco

Michael and Carmen DeSantiago 

Ms. Colleen C. Detjen

Hon. and Mrs. Richard A. Devine

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy P. Devine

Ms. Linda Diaberl

Mr. Aydin Dincer and Mrs. Diane Dincer-Ubl

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Doherty

Mr. Nicholas Doiron

Mr. Peter L. Donahue

Ms. Martha Donnan

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Dooley

Ms. Dinah L. Dowell

Ms. Dorothy K. Downey-Manow and  

Mr. Allan G. Manow

Mr. Patrick Doyle

Mr. and Mrs. Donald C. Draganski

Edmund J. and Laura A. Dresler

Mr. J. Patrick Dreyer

Ms. Marta Druzbacka

Roman I. and Maria M. Dubycky

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick D. Duffy

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. Dunn

Ms. Catherine Dunton

Mr. James Edwards

John V. and Loretta E. Egan

Ms. Susan Eickhoff

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Elbaum

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Elkins

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Engers

Gary W. and Kathleen K. Erkman

Mr. and Mrs. Jacob H. Esterly

Mr. and Mrs. Russell B. Everhart

Ms. Sharon Faciana

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Fahey

Joanne and Michael Falcone

Mr. and Mrs. John W. Falsetti

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth J. Fedesna

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Fedij

Ms. Anne Feely

Dr. and Mrs. Ronald J. Feldmann

Thomas E. and Jo Anne F. Festle

Ms. Mary Ann Finger

Mr. and Mrs. William Fitzsimmons

Mr. and Mrs. Larkin S. Flanagan

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Fleming

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Flynn

Mr. and Mrs. Bernard J. Ford

Mr. and Mrs. David C. Fording

Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Forlani

Mr. Timothy S. Fox 

Ms. Monica Franco-Ferrari

Dr. Lea Frost

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel R. Fusco

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Futrell

Ms. Ashlee Gabrysch

Mr. Robert S. and Mrs. Claire Gadbois

Mr. Robert J. Gainer

Ms. Margaret Gallagher

Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. Gancer

Ray and Maureen Garcelon

Ms. Anne E. Gardner

Robert Gargaro

Frank and Laurie Gargaro 

Geri Gargaro

Mr. and Mrs. Derek Garnjost

Ms. Nancy Garrigus Mr. and 

Mrs. Thomas C. Gath

Frank and Ann Gaughan

Hon. Vincent M. Gaughan

Ms. Patricia Gerbanas

Mr. and Mrs. Paul O. Gerth

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph R. Giglio

Mrs. Mary Beth Ginley

Mr. and Mrs. Edward S. Gleason

Mr. and Mrs. William P. Gleason

Ms. Ann M. Gorecki

Most Rev. John R. Gorman

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Gorzynski

Brother Michael T. Gosch

Mr. and Mrs. Roger J. Grabowski

Mr. William M. Graham

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Graves

Mr. Francis J. Greb

Ms. Alexandra A. Green

Mr. Matthew Grigas

Mr. and Mrs. George V. Guzman

Dr. Lakshmi Halasyamani

Mr. Douglas M. Hamilton

Mr. Emil J. Hanner

Susanne Hardy

Ms. Mary Pat Harris

Mr. Greg Hathcock

Ms. Debra Haworth

Ms. Jessica Haycraft

Ms. Margaret M. Healy

Rev. Barbara A. Heard

Mr. Michael Heaton

Mr. and Mrs. Sean Heffernan

Mr. and Mrs. John Heggie
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Ms. Maureen Hellwig

Ms. Thelma Hemphill

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Heniff

Mr. Mike Henson

Mr. Anthony Hernandez

Mr. and Mrs. Leo C. Herz

Pam Hoffelt

Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Hoffman

Mr. and Mrs. Mark R. Hoffman 

Mr. Carl T. Horn

Cody Houlihan

Mr. and Mrs. John I. Hozian

Mr. John Huff

Mr. David A. and Mrs. Therese Hughes

Mr. and Mrs. James P. Hults

Mrs. Nancy W. Jacobs

Mr. and Mrs. Randel R. Jaeger

Mrs. Mary G. Jegen

Mr. and Mrs. Gordon E. Jennings

Ms. Marilyn J. Jerger

Arlene Jerva

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Jiganti

Ms. Michelle Jimenez

Dr. and Ms. Edward J. John

Mr. and Mrs. James A. Johnson

Ms. Katelyn Johnson 

Ms. Katherine S. Johnson

Ms. Patricia M. Johnson 

Dr. Jacqueline A. Jordan and Mr. Douglas Chang

Dr. Karen R. Judy and Mr. Michael Foley

Ms. Joy J. Kadlecik

Ms. Mary K. Kaess

Ms. Georgina Karalekas

Mr. Samuel A. Kavathas

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph D. Keenan, III

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Keene

Ms. Sabrina Kelch

Mr. and Mrs. James H. Kelley

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher C. Kelly

Mr. Michael J. Kelly

Mrs. Nancy I. Kelly

Mr. and Mrs. Walter M. Kelly Jr.

Ms. Amy T. Kendal

Mr. Raymond J. Kendal

Ms. Joanne M. Kengott

Mr. James C. and Mrs. Margaret M. Kenny

Sr. Marise Kessler

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Kirschner

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Klages

Mr. Richard E. Kleine and Mrs. Peggy E. Kleine

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Kloempken

Ms. Karen Koehler-Davis

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Konicek

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Korajczyk

Ms. Linda A. Korbel

Mrs. Leticia Korovessis

Ms. Teresa Koutnik

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth R. Kowall

Mr. and Mrs. L.D. Kramer

Ms. Linda Kramer

Mr. Michael J. Krecek

Ms. Daniela F. Krivak

Mr. and Mrs. Peter L. Kubik

Mr. Donald R. Kuntz

Ms. Susan Kurowski

Ms. Clotilda E. Kyle 

Mr. E. Christopher Lacey and Ms. Kim Pepe

Mr. Thomas Lamb

Mr. Brannon E. Lambert and Ms. Dawn Marsillo

Ms. Carla K. Lambrechts

Bob Larsen

Mrs. Lisa E. Lauren

Mr. Charles and Mrs. Colette B. LeBrun

Mr. and Mrs. John F. Lemker Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. John T. Lenahan

Ms. Anne Marie Leofanti

Ms. Denisse Leon

Ms. Susan Leonis

Ms. Kathy LePenske

Sandye and Wayne Lerner

Mr. and Mrs. James W. Lischett

Mr. Stephen Lisowski

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Locallo

Mr. Joseph F. and Mrs. Kristine M. Locallo

Mr. Dan E. Lonergan

Mr. Joseph A. Longo

Mr. and Mrs. George Lorenz 

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew E. Lorin

Dr. John M. Losonsky 

Mr. Daniel Lotts

Mr. and Mrs. James L. Lubawski

Hon. Gloria J. Ludwig and Mr. Richard Ludwig

Mr. and Mrs. A. Lawrence Lund III

Ms. Joanne Lundquist

Rev. Patrick M. Lyons

Ms. Nancy MacIntosh

Mrs. Madeline K. Maguire

Mr. and Mrs. John M. Maher

Ms. Patricia Maher

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas C. Malia

Ms. Lauren Maloney

Mr. Charles E. Manix

Mr. Jim Manzardo

Ms. Beth Marano

Mr. and Mrs. Aldo Marchetti

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Marks

Ms. Carmen Marley

Patricia Marshall

Ms. Kimberly Martin

Mr. John M. and Mrs. Elizabeth A. Masley

Hon. Veronica B. Mathein

Ms. Dolores A. Mauloff

Mr. and Mrs. Robert McCann

Mr. Edward and Ericka McCarthy

Dr. and Mrs. Michael J. McCormack

Mr. Thomas J. McCormick

Mr. Brian R. McCormick

Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. McDermott

Ms. Susan J. McDunn

Mr. and Mrs. Terence P. McElroy

Barbara McGee

Mr. Michael McGovern

Ms. Christina McGowan

Mr. Stephen M. McInnes

Ms. Joan M. McNamara

Mr. William C. McNamara

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. McNulty

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence J. McPartlin

Mr. and Mrs. James Meenan

Ms. Marilyn Melzer

Ms. Mary Meskan

Nick Mihalopoulos

Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Miletic

Mrs. Clifford H. Miller

Ms. Mary Beth Miller

Mr. Michael J. Miller

Ms. Elizabeth Minks

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Moag

Mr. Thomas Moran

Ms. Maggie Motyka

Mr. Christopher W. Mountan

Mr. and Mrs. Rich Mozack

Dr. and Mrs. William C. Muellner

Matt and Amy Mugherini

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Mulkerin

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick L. Mullen

Mr. Patrick T. Murphy

Ms. Connie Murphy-Adler

Mr. and Mrs. James O. Murtaugh 

Mrs. Nancy Myers

Ms. Marya T. Nega

John Nelson

Ms. Donna Nicholson

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Nicholson

Mr. and Mrs. Edward C. Normandt

Ms. Tammy Notaro

Mrs. Jenny Novy

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth A. Nowak, Sr.

Ms. Julie OBrien

Mr. and Mrs. Sean OBrien

Mr. and Ms. John D. O’Connor

Ms. Sheila J. O’Connor

Ms. Natalie Odisho

Mr. and Mrs. Robert M. O’Donnell

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. O’Gara

Mr. Bridget O’Keefe

Mrs. Joan O’Keefe

Dr. and Mrs. Arturo Olivera Jr.

Mrs. Barbara K. Olle

Ms. Michele Olsen

Mr. and Mrs. Robert F. O’Malley

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Osterman

Ms. Mary R. Pace

Julia A. Palella

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Palumbo

Ms. Janet Paradiso

Ms. Naseem Parsa

Sylvia and Donald Pasier

Mr. and Mrs. Milan Pastuovic

Jan Patocka 

Mr. Frank M. Pawlak

Ms. Michelle Pedigo

Mr. Pasquale Perrone

KT and Pete Petersen

Mr. and Mrs. G. Donald Pettway

Mr. Otto Pfeuffer

Larry and Shelley Pilon

Ms. Patricia Pinkowski

Ms. Kathy Piotruszewicz

Ms. Helene Karen Pochopien

Mr. Steven J. Pokrak

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Pollard

Ms. Cynthia M. Powers

Fr. Richard J. Prendergast

Ms. Brittany Pritchard

Mr. David J. Pritchard

Mrs. Mary Pritchard

Ms. Laura Prostko

Ms. Vicki Prot

Ms. Rebeka Prueser

Mr. Paul Psenka and Mrs. Eileen Psenka

Ms. Maureen H. Pulia

Ms. Elaine Purnell

Mr. Robert Quinn

Mr. Phillip M. Racette

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Rallins

Sam and Natalie Rapisarda

Mr. Gregory W. Rataj

Mr. Albert P. Raya Jr.

Mr. Thomas F. Reagan

Carole Reed 

Carol Reger

James M. and Noreen M. Reilly

Mr. and Mrs. Allan G. Reisberg

Mr. and Mrs. Don Reisner

Ms. Judith C. Reppell

Ms. Tina M. Restivo-Hock

Mr. and Mrs. Mario P. Retondo

Mr. and Mrs. David Reyes

Mr. James C. Rhodes

Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Riemer

Ms. Julia J. Riordan

Mr. Joseph L. Rispoli

Ms. Janelle A. Rivera

Ms. Marilupe Rivero

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel F. Roan

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Rodell

Ms. Diane J. Roisland

Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Roller

Mr. and Mrs. Edward H. Ross

Ms. Kathleen M. Rusniak

Mr. Carl F. Ruzicka

Ms. Cheryl Ryan

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Rybarczyk

Joe and Shelia Saccomanno

Tom Saccomanno

Joe and Sue Saccomanno 

Sal  Saccomanno

John Saccomanno

Mr. and Mrs. Alan E. Samuelson

Ms. Delia Sanchez

Mr. and Ms. Jose T. Sanchez

Shakti Sankofa

Ms. Barbara A. Schmitz

Mr. Robert J. Schrader

Mr. and Mrs. Albert J. Schrautemyer Jr.

Mr. Norman P. Schroeder and Ms. Joan E. Smuda

Mr. Thomas Schufreider

Mr. Ronald G. and Mrs. Morine A. Schwenkler

Ms. Valerie Seaholm

Mr. Brian Sexton

Ms. Maria A. Sharkey

Mr. and Mrs. William S. Sheriff Jr.

Mrs. Marilyn Shipley

Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Siffermann

Ms. Carole A. Slavens

Ms. Margaret J. Smielewski

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Smith

Mr. Darwyn and Mrs. Evelyn C. Smith

Mr. James Smith

Mr. Larry Smith

Alderwoman Patricia L. Smith

Dr. Patrick Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Smuk

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Smuk

Ms. Karen Snow

Mr. William So

Mr. Harry Soenksen

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur J. Solverson

Mr. Frank H. Sommerfeld III

Mr. Jose Soto

Ms. Patricia Spadoni

Mr. and Mrs. Paul P. Spanier 

Ms. Sally S. Staff

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Stanley

Mr. and Mrs. Aaron H. Stanton

Dr. Winifred Stariha 

Mr. Michael P. Steinbarth

Ms. Michelle Steinman

Ms. Kathleen Stevens

Ms. Karen S. Strabel

Dr. James J. Strzyz

Mr. Luke Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Sullivan

Susanne Sullivan

Mrs. Susan J. Suski

Ms. Becky Sutton

Mr. Glenn A. Swan Sr.

Mrs. Patricia E. Swensen

Edmund Sylvester

Shane Tang

Cary Tengel

Mr. and Mrs. James K. Toohey

Hon. Michael P. Toomin*

Dr. and Mrs. Carl B. Toren 

Mr. and Mrs. Jamie Trapp

Mr. Michael T. Tribe

Mr. Michael E. Tristano

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy N. Troy

Mr. Robert Ugel

Loral and Mark Valley

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn R. Van Cura

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Van Slambrouck

Dr. and Mrs. Robert M. Vanecko

Mr. and Mrs. Rick Velasquez

Mr. and Mrs. David M. Venkus

Mr. Thomas E. Villiger

Mr. and Mrs. Edward F. Vizard

Mary Vogel

Lam and Dinh Vu

Mr. William C. Waddell

Ms. Heather Wahl

Mr. Terrence Walden

Ms. Estelle Walgreen

Ms. Jennifer Walker

Mrs. Virginia L. Walker

Ms. Elizabeth A. Wallace and 

Mr. Ronald G. Gostek

Mr. Michael J. Wallisch and 

Ms. Naomi Campbell-Wallisch

Mr. and Mrs. Richard M. Waris

Mr. Thomas J. Washburn

Mr. Chris Weber

Ms. Darlene J. Weber

Mr. William Weiler

Ms. Sarah A. Weiske

Ms. Evelyn A. Welles

Ms. Magnes Welsh

Mr. Michael Welsh

Mr. Timothy C. Welsh

Mr. and Mrs. W. Brent White

Ms. Ashley Wickey

Ms. Linda Wickey

Ms. Christine Wiedmayer

Ms. and Mr. Barbara A. Williams 

Mr. Ralph J. Williams III

Ms. Sophia Williams

Mr. William R. Williams III 

Mr. Carl R. Winger

Mrs. Louise Wisser

Mr. Andrew Witt

Mr. Peter M. Wolff

Sr. Donna Marie Wolowicki, C.R.

Mr. Francis P. Wren and Mrs. Elizabeth M. Wren

Ms. Emily Wright

Ms. Justine Wright

Mr. and Mrs. Kirk M. Wulf

Mr. Phillip Yack

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Yaeger

Ms. Maria Yanez Mavrakis

Mrs. Colleen F. Yudell

Ms. Doris Y. Zahnle

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth M. Zak

Mr. Erick Zepeda

Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Ziegler

Boleslaw and Elzbieta Zientarski

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Zopf Jr. 

Mrs. Sophia Zuganelis

Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Zulkey

                                                     *Deceased

Organizations

We are grateful to the many corporations, 

foundations, religious organizations, churches, 

businesses and community groups who support 

Maryville through grants, gifts and 

gifts-in-kind. As key stakeholders in our community, 

these donors recognize the value of partnering with 

children and family-focused agencies, such 

as Maryville, to make a lasting impact on society. 

We are pleased to list the following organizations 

that made gifts of $100 or greater to Maryville 

between July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023.

Anonymous (3)

A. Montgomery Ward Foundation

A-1 Mechanical Services, Inc.

Abt Electronics & Appliances

Adreani Foundation

Adrian Dominican Sisters

Advocate Aurora Health Inc.

Akerman

Alliant Insurance Services, Inc.

Amazon Smile

American Legion Auxiliary 9th District

Americaneagle.com

AMS Chicago

Andrew and Alice Fischer Charitable Trust

Anne Therese Dolle Busch Trust

Anti-Seize Technology

Argon Electric Company

Ascension Holy Family

Ayco Charitable Foundation

Bank of America Charitable Gift Fund

Bartlett Woman’s Club

Beverly Country Club

Big Shoulders Digital Video Products

Biltmore Country Club 

Black Sheep Golf Course

Bolingbrook Golf Club

Bredemann Toyota

Bull Valley Golf Club

Busey Bank

Buss Ford

Butler National Golf Course

Butterfield Country Club

C. Louis Meyer Family Foundation

Cabernet & Co.

Call Us First

Cantigny Golf

Cardz for Kidz

Carl R. Hendrickson Family Foundation

Castaways Foundation

Catholic Charities

Centro Fresh Market

Chicago Bears Football Club, Inc.

Chicago Botanic Gardens

Chicago Bulls

Chicago Center for the Print 

Chicago Highlands Club

Chicago Police District 18th

Chicago Symphony Orchestra

Chicago Wolves Hockey Team

Chicago Zoological Society

Christopher Dunn & Associates LLC

City of Des Plaines

CJBS, LLC

Classic Kids Photography

Cog Hill Golf & Country Club

Colley Elevator Co.

Conway Farms Golf Club

Cooper Family Fund

Courtyard By Marriott Chicago O’Hare

C-Squared-HR Consulting LLC

Cull Family Foundation

D & A Services
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Ms. Maureen Hellwig

Ms. Thelma Hemphill

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Heniff

Mr. Mike Henson

Mr. Anthony Hernandez

Mr. and Mrs. Leo C. Herz

Pam Hoffelt

Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Hoffman

Mr. and Mrs. Mark R. Hoffman 

Mr. Carl T. Horn

Cody Houlihan

Mr. and Mrs. John I. Hozian

Mr. John Huff

Mr. David A. and Mrs. Therese Hughes

Mr. and Mrs. James P. Hults

Mrs. Nancy W. Jacobs

Mr. and Mrs. Randel R. Jaeger

Mrs. Mary G. Jegen

Mr. and Mrs. Gordon E. Jennings

Ms. Marilyn J. Jerger

Arlene Jerva

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Jiganti

Ms. Michelle Jimenez

Dr. and Ms. Edward J. John

Mr. and Mrs. James A. Johnson

Ms. Katelyn Johnson 

Ms. Katherine S. Johnson

Ms. Patricia M. Johnson 

Dr. Jacqueline A. Jordan and Mr. Douglas Chang

Dr. Karen R. Judy and Mr. Michael Foley

Ms. Joy J. Kadlecik

Ms. Mary K. Kaess

Ms. Georgina Karalekas

Mr. Samuel A. Kavathas

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph D. Keenan, III

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Keene

Ms. Sabrina Kelch

Mr. and Mrs. James H. Kelley

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher C. Kelly

Mr. Michael J. Kelly

Mrs. Nancy I. Kelly

Mr. and Mrs. Walter M. Kelly Jr.

Ms. Amy T. Kendal

Mr. Raymond J. Kendal

Ms. Joanne M. Kengott

Mr. James C. and Mrs. Margaret M. Kenny

Sr. Marise Kessler

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Kirschner

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Klages

Mr. Richard E. Kleine and Mrs. Peggy E. Kleine

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Kloempken

Ms. Karen Koehler-Davis

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Konicek

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Korajczyk

Ms. Linda A. Korbel

Mrs. Leticia Korovessis

Ms. Teresa Koutnik

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth R. Kowall

Mr. and Mrs. L.D. Kramer

Ms. Linda Kramer

Mr. Michael J. Krecek

Ms. Daniela F. Krivak

Mr. and Mrs. Peter L. Kubik

Mr. Donald R. Kuntz

Ms. Susan Kurowski

Ms. Clotilda E. Kyle 

Mr. E. Christopher Lacey and Ms. Kim Pepe

Mr. Thomas Lamb

Mr. Brannon E. Lambert and Ms. Dawn Marsillo

Ms. Carla K. Lambrechts

Bob Larsen

Mrs. Lisa E. Lauren

Mr. Charles and Mrs. Colette B. LeBrun

Mr. and Mrs. John F. Lemker Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. John T. Lenahan

Ms. Anne Marie Leofanti

Ms. Denisse Leon

Ms. Susan Leonis

Ms. Kathy LePenske

Sandye and Wayne Lerner

Mr. and Mrs. James W. Lischett

Mr. Stephen Lisowski

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Locallo

Mr. Joseph F. and Mrs. Kristine M. Locallo

Mr. Dan E. Lonergan

Mr. Joseph A. Longo

Mr. and Mrs. George Lorenz 

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew E. Lorin

Dr. John M. Losonsky 

Mr. Daniel Lotts

Mr. and Mrs. James L. Lubawski

Hon. Gloria J. Ludwig and Mr. Richard Ludwig

Mr. and Mrs. A. Lawrence Lund III

Ms. Joanne Lundquist

Rev. Patrick M. Lyons

Ms. Nancy MacIntosh

Mrs. Madeline K. Maguire

Mr. and Mrs. John M. Maher

Ms. Patricia Maher

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas C. Malia

Ms. Lauren Maloney

Mr. Charles E. Manix

Mr. Jim Manzardo

Ms. Beth Marano

Mr. and Mrs. Aldo Marchetti

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Marks

Ms. Carmen Marley

Patricia Marshall

Ms. Kimberly Martin

Mr. John M. and Mrs. Elizabeth A. Masley

Hon. Veronica B. Mathein

Ms. Dolores A. Mauloff

Mr. and Mrs. Robert McCann

Mr. Edward and Ericka McCarthy

Dr. and Mrs. Michael J. McCormack

Mr. Thomas J. McCormick

Mr. Brian R. McCormick

Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. McDermott

Ms. Susan J. McDunn

Mr. and Mrs. Terence P. McElroy

Barbara McGee

Mr. Michael McGovern

Ms. Christina McGowan

Mr. Stephen M. McInnes

Ms. Joan M. McNamara

Mr. William C. McNamara

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. McNulty

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence J. McPartlin

Mr. and Mrs. James Meenan

Ms. Marilyn Melzer

Ms. Mary Meskan

Nick Mihalopoulos

Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Miletic

Mrs. Clifford H. Miller

Ms. Mary Beth Miller

Mr. Michael J. Miller

Ms. Elizabeth Minks

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Moag

Mr. Thomas Moran

Ms. Maggie Motyka

Mr. Christopher W. Mountan

Mr. and Mrs. Rich Mozack

Dr. and Mrs. William C. Muellner

Matt and Amy Mugherini

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Mulkerin

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick L. Mullen

Mr. Patrick T. Murphy

Ms. Connie Murphy-Adler

Mr. and Mrs. James O. Murtaugh 

Mrs. Nancy Myers

Ms. Marya T. Nega

John Nelson

Ms. Donna Nicholson

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Nicholson

Mr. and Mrs. Edward C. Normandt

Ms. Tammy Notaro

Mrs. Jenny Novy

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth A. Nowak, Sr.

Ms. Julie OBrien

Mr. and Mrs. Sean OBrien

Mr. and Ms. John D. O’Connor

Ms. Sheila J. O’Connor

Ms. Natalie Odisho

Mr. and Mrs. Robert M. O’Donnell

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. O’Gara

Mr. Bridget O’Keefe

Mrs. Joan O’Keefe

Dr. and Mrs. Arturo Olivera Jr.

Mrs. Barbara K. Olle

Ms. Michele Olsen

Mr. and Mrs. Robert F. O’Malley

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Osterman

Ms. Mary R. Pace

Julia A. Palella

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Palumbo

Ms. Janet Paradiso

Ms. Naseem Parsa

Sylvia and Donald Pasier

Mr. and Mrs. Milan Pastuovic

Jan Patocka 

Mr. Frank M. Pawlak

Ms. Michelle Pedigo

Mr. Pasquale Perrone

KT and Pete Petersen

Mr. and Mrs. G. Donald Pettway

Mr. Otto Pfeuffer

Larry and Shelley Pilon

Ms. Patricia Pinkowski

Ms. Kathy Piotruszewicz

Ms. Helene Karen Pochopien

Mr. Steven J. Pokrak

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Pollard

Ms. Cynthia M. Powers

Fr. Richard J. Prendergast

Ms. Brittany Pritchard

Mr. David J. Pritchard

Mrs. Mary Pritchard

Ms. Laura Prostko

Ms. Vicki Prot

Ms. Rebeka Prueser

Mr. Paul Psenka and Mrs. Eileen Psenka

Ms. Maureen H. Pulia

Ms. Elaine Purnell

Mr. Robert Quinn

Mr. Phillip M. Racette

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Rallins

Sam and Natalie Rapisarda

Mr. Gregory W. Rataj

Mr. Albert P. Raya Jr.

Mr. Thomas F. Reagan

Carole Reed 

Carol Reger

James M. and Noreen M. Reilly

Mr. and Mrs. Allan G. Reisberg

Mr. and Mrs. Don Reisner

Ms. Judith C. Reppell

Ms. Tina M. Restivo-Hock

Mr. and Mrs. Mario P. Retondo

Mr. and Mrs. David Reyes

Mr. James C. Rhodes

Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Riemer

Ms. Julia J. Riordan

Mr. Joseph L. Rispoli

Ms. Janelle A. Rivera

Ms. Marilupe Rivero

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel F. Roan

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Rodell

Ms. Diane J. Roisland

Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Roller

Mr. and Mrs. Edward H. Ross

Ms. Kathleen M. Rusniak

Mr. Carl F. Ruzicka

Ms. Cheryl Ryan

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Rybarczyk

Joe and Shelia Saccomanno

Tom Saccomanno

Joe and Sue Saccomanno 

Sal  Saccomanno

John Saccomanno

Mr. and Mrs. Alan E. Samuelson

Ms. Delia Sanchez

Mr. and Ms. Jose T. Sanchez

Shakti Sankofa

Ms. Barbara A. Schmitz

Mr. Robert J. Schrader

Mr. and Mrs. Albert J. Schrautemyer Jr.

Mr. Norman P. Schroeder and Ms. Joan E. Smuda

Mr. Thomas Schufreider

Mr. Ronald G. and Mrs. Morine A. Schwenkler

Ms. Valerie Seaholm

Mr. Brian Sexton

Ms. Maria A. Sharkey

Mr. and Mrs. William S. Sheriff Jr.

Mrs. Marilyn Shipley

Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Siffermann

Ms. Carole A. Slavens

Ms. Margaret J. Smielewski

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Smith

Mr. Darwyn and Mrs. Evelyn C. Smith

Mr. James Smith

Mr. Larry Smith

Alderwoman Patricia L. Smith

Dr. Patrick Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Smuk

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Smuk

Ms. Karen Snow

Mr. William So

Mr. Harry Soenksen

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur J. Solverson

Mr. Frank H. Sommerfeld III

Mr. Jose Soto

Ms. Patricia Spadoni

Mr. and Mrs. Paul P. Spanier 

Ms. Sally S. Staff

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Stanley

Mr. and Mrs. Aaron H. Stanton

Dr. Winifred Stariha 

Mr. Michael P. Steinbarth

Ms. Michelle Steinman

Ms. Kathleen Stevens

Ms. Karen S. Strabel

Dr. James J. Strzyz

Mr. Luke Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Sullivan

Susanne Sullivan

Mrs. Susan J. Suski

Ms. Becky Sutton

Mr. Glenn A. Swan Sr.

Mrs. Patricia E. Swensen

Edmund Sylvester

Shane Tang

Cary Tengel

Mr. and Mrs. James K. Toohey

Hon. Michael P. Toomin*

Dr. and Mrs. Carl B. Toren 

Mr. and Mrs. Jamie Trapp

Mr. Michael T. Tribe

Mr. Michael E. Tristano

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy N. Troy

Mr. Robert Ugel

Loral and Mark Valley

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn R. Van Cura

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Van Slambrouck

Dr. and Mrs. Robert M. Vanecko

Mr. and Mrs. Rick Velasquez

Mr. and Mrs. David M. Venkus

Mr. Thomas E. Villiger

Mr. and Mrs. Edward F. Vizard

Mary Vogel

Lam and Dinh Vu

Mr. William C. Waddell

Ms. Heather Wahl

Mr. Terrence Walden

Ms. Estelle Walgreen

Ms. Jennifer Walker

Mrs. Virginia L. Walker

Ms. Elizabeth A. Wallace and 

Mr. Ronald G. Gostek

Mr. Michael J. Wallisch and 

Ms. Naomi Campbell-Wallisch

Mr. and Mrs. Richard M. Waris

Mr. Thomas J. Washburn

Mr. Chris Weber

Ms. Darlene J. Weber

Mr. William Weiler

Ms. Sarah A. Weiske

Ms. Evelyn A. Welles

Ms. Magnes Welsh

Mr. Michael Welsh

Mr. Timothy C. Welsh

Mr. and Mrs. W. Brent White

Ms. Ashley Wickey

Ms. Linda Wickey

Ms. Christine Wiedmayer

Ms. and Mr. Barbara A. Williams 

Mr. Ralph J. Williams III

Ms. Sophia Williams

Mr. William R. Williams III 

Mr. Carl R. Winger

Mrs. Louise Wisser

Mr. Andrew Witt

Mr. Peter M. Wolff

Sr. Donna Marie Wolowicki, C.R.

Mr. Francis P. Wren and Mrs. Elizabeth M. Wren

Ms. Emily Wright

Ms. Justine Wright

Mr. and Mrs. Kirk M. Wulf

Mr. Phillip Yack

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Yaeger

Ms. Maria Yanez Mavrakis

Mrs. Colleen F. Yudell

Ms. Doris Y. Zahnle

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth M. Zak

Mr. Erick Zepeda

Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Ziegler

Boleslaw and Elzbieta Zientarski

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Zopf Jr. 

Mrs. Sophia Zuganelis

Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Zulkey

                                                     *Deceased

Organizations

We are grateful to the many corporations, 

foundations, religious organizations, churches, 

businesses and community groups who support 

Maryville through grants, gifts and 

gifts-in-kind. As key stakeholders in our community, 

these donors recognize the value of partnering with 

children and family-focused agencies, such 

as Maryville, to make a lasting impact on society. 

We are pleased to list the following organizations 

that made gifts of $100 or greater to Maryville 

between July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023.

Anonymous (3)

A. Montgomery Ward Foundation

A-1 Mechanical Services, Inc.

Abt Electronics & Appliances

Adreani Foundation

Adrian Dominican Sisters

Advocate Aurora Health Inc.

Akerman

Alliant Insurance Services, Inc.

Amazon Smile

American Legion Auxiliary 9th District

Americaneagle.com

AMS Chicago

Andrew and Alice Fischer Charitable Trust

Anne Therese Dolle Busch Trust

Anti-Seize Technology

Argon Electric Company

Ascension Holy Family

Ayco Charitable Foundation

Bank of America Charitable Gift Fund

Bartlett Woman’s Club

Beverly Country Club

Big Shoulders Digital Video Products

Biltmore Country Club 

Black Sheep Golf Course

Bolingbrook Golf Club

Bredemann Toyota

Bull Valley Golf Club

Busey Bank

Buss Ford

Butler National Golf Course

Butterfield Country Club

C. Louis Meyer Family Foundation

Cabernet & Co.

Call Us First

Cantigny Golf

Cardz for Kidz

Carl R. Hendrickson Family Foundation

Castaways Foundation

Catholic Charities

Centro Fresh Market

Chicago Bears Football Club, Inc.

Chicago Botanic Gardens

Chicago Bulls

Chicago Center for the Print 

Chicago Highlands Club

Chicago Police District 18th

Chicago Symphony Orchestra

Chicago Wolves Hockey Team

Chicago Zoological Society

Christopher Dunn & Associates LLC

City of Des Plaines

CJBS, LLC

Classic Kids Photography

Cog Hill Golf & Country Club

Colley Elevator Co.

Conway Farms Golf Club

Cooper Family Fund

Courtyard By Marriott Chicago O’Hare

C-Squared-HR Consulting LLC

Cull Family Foundation

D & A Services
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Des Plaines Park District

Dirk Anderson Sales

Dominican University

Donald Ross Sportswear

Duka Painting and Decorating Inc.

Durante Funeral Group

Eagle Ridge Resort and Spa

East Bank Club

Ed Block Courage Award Foundation, Inc.

Edmond and Alice Opler Foundation

Enchanted Backpack

Enterprise Holdings Foundation

EPAY Systems

Esquire by Cooper’s Hawk

Evanston Golf Club

Factor Law

Filtran, North America 

First American Bank

Float Sixty, Lake Zurich

Flossmoor Golf Club

Fogo De Chao

Friends of Robert Martwick

Frisbie Senior Center

G.A. Ackermann Memorial Fund

George M. Eisenberg Foundation for Charities

Give N Kind

Glen View Club

Golf Maine Park District

Graphic Printing Solutions LLC

Green Tech Plumbing Co.

Hales Franciscan High School

Hanover Township Mental Health Board

Harborside International Golf Center

Harry J. Kloeppel & Associates, Inc.

Hart Family Trust

Hawthorn Woods

Hegemony, Inc.

Helen Brach Foundation

Horton Chiropractic, Ltd

Hotel Human Resources Association 

of Chicago

Idlewild Country Club 

Illinois Department of Children & 

Family Services

Illinois Department of Commerce and 

Economic Opportunity

Illinois Department of Human Services

Illinois Sports Facilities Authority

Imagetec L.P.

Indivisible NWIL

Italian American Executives of Transportation

Ivanhoe Club

James P. Boyle & Associates PC

Juvenile Justice Collaborative

Kelli Joy O’Laughlin Memorial Foundation

Kemper Lakes Golf Club

Kingston Mines

Kirkland & Ellis LLP

Kiwanis Club of Lake View

Knights of Columbus Charities

La Preferida, Inc.

Lake Forest Knights of Columbus Charities Inc.

Lemons of Love

Liberty Machinery Company

LondonHouse Chicago

Low Price Fast Shipping

LPL Financial

M. Holland Company

Madden Funds Management, Ltd.

Maine Township

Makray Memorial Golf Club

Manzo’s Banquets, Inc.

Maplewood Hotel

MarketWare Technologies

Mary Lou Downs Foundation

Maryville Foundation

Massage Therapy Foundation

MD Ventures Medical Spa

Merit Club

Mesirow 

Mistwood Golf Club

Morgan Stanley Gift Fund

Mount Sinai Hospital Medical Center

MVS, LLC

National Financial Services, LLC

North Branch Pizza & Burger Company

Northern Illinois Crochet Guild

Northern Trust Charitable Giving Program

Northlight Theatre

Northmoor Country Club

Northwestern University Athletics

NuCore Electric, Inc.

Oak Park Country Club

Olympia Fields Country Club

Onwentsia Club

Pajeau Children’s Foundation

parFly

Park Ridge Community Church

Performance Gear Systems Inc. 

Pesche’s Flowers

Precision Research, Inc.

Professional Eye Care Center

ProVAR Technologies

Providence St. Mel School

Pure Wine Company 

R.C. Wahl Jewelers

Randa Foundation

Ravinia

Realty Group, LLC.

Renaissance Charitable Foundation Inc.

Riccio Construction Corp.

River Trails Park District

Rivers Casino

Rivers Casino Charitable Foundation

Rizzo Young Marketing LLC

Roadrunner Dawes Transportation

Royce Realty & Management

RPM Energy Solutions LLC

Sacred Heart Church

Saints Faith, Hope, & Charity Women’s Guild

Saints Peter & Paul Greek Orthodox Church

Samuel Weinstein Family Foundation

Schaumburg Boomers

School Sisters of St. Francis

Sewonderful Quilts

Signs by Tomorrow - Arlington Heights

Sisters of The Holy Family of Nazareth

Sisters of the Resurrection - Immaculate 

Conception Province

Skokie Country Club

Sky on Nine

SMART Golf & Fitness Instruction, Inc.

St. Andrew Women’s Philoptochos Society

St. Edna Parish

St. Isaac Jogues Church

St. Luke Parish

St. Paul Chong Hasang Korean Catholic 

Mission

Staybridge Suites, Holiday Inn Chicago 

O’Hare Airport

Stephen T. Sexton Memorial Foundation

Stonebridge Country Club

Stonewall Orchard Golf Club

Stuart-Rodgers Photography

Student Nurse Association Triton College

Stuhr Commercial

Sunset Ridge Country Club

Sutton Studios

Sysco Chicago, Inc.

The Dolan Family Foundation

The Forgotten Initiative Elgin

The Glen Club

The Joffrey Ballet Chicago

The John Buck Company Foundation

The Jude and Patricia Lai Charitable Fund

The Kubik Door System LLC

The Langham Chicago 

The Pepper Family Foundation

The Valerious Family Foundation

Tito’s Vodka

Tow Trucks for Tots

Toy Box Connection

Tri Sigma Foundation

Trossman Lighting Company

Twin Orchard Country Club

UBS

United Services By Permaco, Inc.

Vienna Beef LTD.

Vogue Tyre & Rubber Company

Westmoreland Country Club

Whole Foods

William Blair & Company, LLC

William P. Abt Family Donor Charitable Fund

Willow Crest Golf Club

Winning Presence, LLC.

Work in Progress Fitness, LLC

World Property Management

ZDE Corporation

Zero Friction LLC

Maryville Loyal Donors

The following donors have exhibited wonderful 

faithfulness to the children and families of Maryville 

by making an annual gift for a minimum of 15 

consecutive years. These individuals and 

organizations have steadfastly stood by their belief 

that every child should be empowered to reach 

their fullest potential. Maryville is deeply grateful for 

their unwavering faith in the children of Maryville

Anonymous (11)

Mr. Richard J. Adler Sr.

Allstate Giving Campaign

Mrs. Ilda Arcari

Mr. and Mrs. David Baumruck

Mr. and Mrs. Donald E. Benson

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Bergeron

Mr. and Mrs. Albert H. Bolger

Mr. and Mrs. Dimitris Bousis

Mrs. Mary J. Boyle

Mr. and Mrs. Fred M. Broda 

Mr. Ray E. Broderdorf and Ms. Maria T. Miramontes

Mr. and Mrs. R. Jeffrey Bruce

Bruce Foundation

Mr. James P. Caputo

Mario and Rose Caruso

Castaways Foundation

Catholic Charities

Susan Clark

Mr. and Mrs. Dean E. Clark

Ms. Sheila Carey Connolly

Jack Conroy 

Linda A. Cull

Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Cullen

Mr. Aydin Dincer and Mrs. Diane Dincer-Ubl

Mr. and Mrs. Donald C. Draganski

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Dressel

Mr. and Mrs. Russell B. Everhart

Mr. Daniel J. Falls

Mr. Patrick F. Flaherty

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony J. Flakus

Mr. and Mrs. Larkin S. Flanagan

Stephanie and Jack Flynn

Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Forlani

Mr. Steven E. Gaffney

Hon. Vincent M. Gaughan

George M. Eisenberg Foundation for Charities

Mr. and Mrs. Paul O. Gerth

GHP Group, Inc.

Louis J. Glunz

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Golden

Mr. and Mrs. Brian F. Gregory

Hanover Township Mental Health Board

Ms. Mary Pat Harris

Mrs. Joyce E. Hart

Mr. and Mrs. J. Michael Heaton

Mr. Jerome V. Heidlauf

Helen Brach Foundation

Ms. Cheryl M. Heyden*

Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Hoffman

Illinois Department of Human Services

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory S. Irving

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph D. Keenan, III

Mr. and Mrs. John W. Kenesey

Sr. Marise Kessler

Mr. Richard E. Kleine and Mrs. Peggy E. Kleine

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Kloempken

Mr. and Mrs. John G. Kyle Sr.

Mrs. Arline I. Lanckhoff

Michelin and Les Lentino

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew R. Lotts

Mr. and Mrs. James Lundy

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Maday

Mrs. Charlene C. Madden

Mr. John P. Madden

Mr. and Mrs. Sean M. Madden

Mr. and Mrs. Charles E. Manix

Mr. James M. Mann

Mary Lou Downs Foundation

Dr. and Mrs. Michael J. McCormack

Mrs. Elsie L. McElligott 

Mr. and Mrs. Terence P. McElroy

Mr. and Mrs. Michael McFadden

Mr. and Mrs. William J. McNally

Sara J. Melford

The Stephen T. Sexton Memorial Foundation

Mrs. Clifford H. Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Mark R. Muench

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Munro 

Mr. and Mrs. John Olson

Mr. Edward D. Orr

Mr. Frank M. Pawlak

Mr. and Mrs. Robert P. Perkaus, Jr.

Mr. Pasquale Perrone

Mr. and Mrs. G. Donald Pettway

 

Ms. Agnes L. Piszczek

Mrs. Arlette M. Quinn

Mr. Edward W. Rechner

Mr. and Mrs. Allan G. Reisberg

Renzo Dairy

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Reynolds

Riccio Construction Corp.

Mr. and Mrs. Mark J. Riemer

Mr. James M. Rohrbach and Ms. Paula Kout

Mr. and Mrs. George W. Rourke

Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Rourke

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Rourke

Dr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Rydel

Samuel Weinstein Family Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Alan E. Samuelson

Mr. and Mrs. Albert J. Schrautemyer Jr.

Edward W. Sexton

Mr. and Mrs. James F. Shea

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick G. Shea

Renee C. Skora

Ms. Margaret J. Smielewski

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Smuk

Mr. Frank H. Sommerfeld III

Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Sonneborn

Mrs. Mary G. Steffen

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Svendsen

Patricia E. Swensen
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                                                       *Deceased

Estate Gifts

For 140 years, estate gifts have had a 

significant impact on Maryville. Listed below 

are the estate gifts received in fiscal year 2023. 

We are sincerely grateful to these donors 

and their families, not only for sharing their 

generosity with the children of Maryville, but for 

sharing their values and vision with Maryville 

through their giving.

Laura Enright Trust

Harold J. Kloeppel Trust

Joseph Kloeppel Trust

Sherry A. Kloeppel Scholarship Trust

Estate of Beverlee I. Watts

The Visionary Society

Maryville extends a sincere thank you to the 

members of the Visionary Society for providing 

a gift of a lifetime. Visionary Society members 

have included Maryville in their wills, trusts, or 

estates in order to help ensure that the children 

of Maryville today will be empowered to reach 

their fullest potential tomorrow.
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Mr. and Mrs. Leo J. Cattoni
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Mrs. Mary A. Watson
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To become a member of the

Visionary Society or for more

information, please contact

Megan Biasco at 847-294-1717 or

Biascom@maryvilleacademy.org.

Although every effort has been made to

ensure the accuracy and completeness

of these listings, we realize that errors

may have occurred. If your name has

been omitted, misspelled, or incorrectly

listed, please accept our sincere

apologies, and notify us of the

discrepancy so that we may correct

our records. Please contact us at

development@maryvilleacademy.org

or (847) 294-1982.
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Our Boards
Board of Directors 

Hon. Richard A. Devine, Chair  

Sean Madden, Vice Chair

Andrew R. Lotts, Treasurer  

David A. Bonoma, Secretary 

Elizabeth Gallagher Coolidge 

Ed Cooper 

William T. Fitzpatrick 

Denisse Leon 

Michael S. McPhilliamy 

Michael J. Munro 

Peggy J. Osterman 

Agnes L. Piszczek 

Most Rev. George J. Rassas

George W. Rourke 

Michael P. Rourke 

Patrick G. Shea 

Rick Velasquez 

Sr. Donna Marie Wolowicki, C.R. 

Executive Director 

Sr. Catherine M. Ryan, O.S.F.

Associate Executive 

Directors

Nina C. Aliprandi

Evelyn Smith

Chief Administrative

Officer & Director

of Employee Relations

Teresa A. Maganzini

Chief Financial Officer

Amy Kitzmiller

Chief Development Officer

Megan Biasco

Associate Board 

Tom Biasco

Mathew Boyle

William Boyle

Megan Gagliardo

Michael Gagliardo

Ed Guediguian

Kiley Jacobs

Beck Kusiak

Dan Lotts

Will Reynolds

Alumni Advisory Council 

Abdullah Aziz

John Brdecka

Domingo Feliciano

Aaron Hicks

Dove Holecek

Belinda Lofton

Joanna Miriam

Elve Mitchell

Susan Regan-Cloutier

Erin Wang

Terence White

Vachel White

Jim Yolich

Crisis Nursery

Advisory Council

Judy Fregetto

Anne M. Grosklaus

John Huff

Mary K. Kaess, LCSW, ACSW

Chris Perille

Pam Perkaus

Aileen Robinson

CYO Advisory Council

Lawrence A. Blakley

James P. Boyle

Anne Buffo

Charles Cherney

Jeff Chrusciel

Anthony Daniels-Halisi

Elijah P. Dunn

William T. Fitzpatrick

Shirley A. Johnson

Michael J. Munro

Scott Anthony Riley

Julie Schaefer

Mike Skowronski

Dean Tolliver

Walsh Academy

Advisory Council

Alyson Beucler

Debbie Buelow

Beth Dunn

Christopher Dunn

Frances Fiorentino

Stephen Fiorentino

Cathie Hollowell

Heather Lischett

Pat Mauro

Sharon Minarik

Michael J. Munro

Frank M. Pawlak, P.C.

Agnes Piszczek

Arlette Quinn

Mary Ryan

Jennifer Tsalapatanis

Sr. Donna Marie Wolowicki, C.R.

Sophia Zuganelis

Jóvenes Adelante 

Advisory Council

Anita Alvarez

Megan Farrell-Kennedy

Dr. Maria Ferrera

Minal Giri, M.D.

Br. Michael Gosch

Sr. Maureen Jerkowski

Wendy Kopald

Emely Flores Lacayo

Jim Manzardo

Mary Kay McDermott

Tara Segal

Rick Velasquez

Rev. Sara Wohlleb
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